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5th November 2024 
 

Oriel High School Careers 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Greetings from Oriel High School Careers Team! As parents at one of our local feeder schools, we are 
writing to invite you and your child/family member to attend a new event being held at Oriel. 

Careers learning at Oriel High School is very important, and students in every year group are exposed to 
the world of work and future pathways as much as possible. We are however, conscious that not all schools 
are able to provide such opportunities to their students and as such Oriel High School has a role to play in 
the community too. We are therefore pleased to confirm and publicise our first ever Community and 
Futures Fair, which will take place on 20th November with doors open to the community between 14:40 
and 15:40. As part of the local community, you, your children and family members are invited to join us 
and meet businesses, colleges and universities from the local area. The aim of the event is to showcase 
future pathways and careers to students, but also to help inform our parents about what is available locally, 
in particular the apprenticeship pathway. An event like this is not just for the students, it is also a chance 
for any parents or family members to network and build connections, and who knows, possibly find new 
and interesting opportunities for yourselves! For younger students, it is a chance to engage with local 
businesses and for students to find out a bit more about work opportunities locally. For older students, this 
event could be a great opportunity for students to ask about subject requirements, work experience, 
weekend jobs or apprenticeships/graduate jobs. For others, it will be a chance to talk about next steps 
away from Oriel in range of educational institutions and training providers. 

Attached to this email is an advert for the event where you will be able to see the range of exhibitors we 
have assembled. Employers range from construction, to finance, to hospitality and engineering. If you 
would like to attend either by yourself or with a child, please use the QR code or link below, and complete 
our booking form. It is important to use this code: Or1el24 where prompted, to ensure entry. Persons 
without this code or without booking will be denied entry, to maintain numbers at a manageable level. 
https://forms.office.com/e/w017Y1Lu7b 

   

We look forward to seeing you at the event and hope that this will become an annual event for the local 
community.  

Yours faithfully 

 
Owen Svoboda 
Director of Learning, Careers Leader 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/w017Y1Lu7b
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